
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

             
 

 

 

Where Learning Adventures Begin… 
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22nd January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have made a booking to take the children from Year 3 on a residential visit to Braeside Education 
Centre in Devizes from Wednesday 10th July – Friday 12th July 2019.  
 
Braeside is ideally situated to contribute towards history and geography topics, as well as being equipped 
for outdoor activities with staff on hand to help.  Our focus for the visit this year will be on local 
geography. 
 
The children will travel to the centre via Pizza Express, Devizes, where they will have the opportunity to 
make their own pizzas for lunch. They will need a picnic lunch for this day if they don’t like pizza. 
 
We will be leaving Neston at 9.00am on Wednesday 10th July and arrive back at school by 3.00pm on 
Friday 12th July 2019. 
 
The full cost of the residential visit will be £169.82 which includes transport, board & lodging. Ideally, we 
would like all children to take part in the visit. If this is likely to be a problem, please do not hesitate to 
come and talk to us.   
 
We will be holding a short meeting in Hazel Class to tell you about the visit and answer any questions. 
We will confirm a meeting date and time in due course.  
 
The trip is set up to be paid for via ParentPay and can be paid over 6 monthly instalments due on the 
dates below. Or the full amount paid by 28th June: 
 

 Deposit Payment of £28.30 due by 31st January 

 2nd Payment of £28.30 due by 28th February 

 3rd Payment of £28.30 due by 29th March 

 4th Payment of £28.30 due by 26th April 

 5th Payment of £28.30 due by 24th May 

 Final Payment of £28.30/or full amount due by 28th June 

 
If you anticipate any problems meeting this cost please speak in confidence to Mrs Evans, or the 
school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Pam Evans 
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